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Both NSW and Queensland governments are making it tougher for the medical Cannabis 
community by changing legislation and making it so that now there will no longer be substitutes 
for our brands of medical cannabis medication forcing us to pay out consultation after consultation 
fee in the hopes our medication will still be in stock why has the government chosen to make life 
harder and more expensive for the medical cannabis patients . We need to be allowed to grow our 
own cannabis at home like they do in Australia’s capital city’. If we were allowed to grow our own 
cannabis we would be able to afford to treat our medical conditions please stop making life more 
difficult for the Australian cannabis community you have put us threw enough yours sincerely Jake 
Standing an Australian medical cannabis patient 


